
Late last week Murrieta Valley’s Team 569C was knocked out of the top 30 in programming skills and 
therefore was not going to be able to attend the World Championships.  The students, feeling 
disappointed looked for a solution and found a last chance tournament in Hesperia this past Saturday, 
3/3/12.  Four students set out on their own (as I could not attend) to give it one last shot.   
 
Not only did they crack the top 30 but Team 569C holds the 4th highest score in the WORLD!  Talk about 
determination and heart from this team.  If you have Devin Bailey, Devin Catron, Dylan DaPra, and/or 
Bryce Longacre please extend a big congratulations to them.   
 

 


